
 
 

 

 

 

3rd May 2022 

Seeka Announces Commencement of Chief Financial Officer, Nicola Neilson 

Seeka Limited [NZX: SEK] advises that Nicola Neilson has commenced in the role of Chief Financial 
Officer on Monday 2nd May 2022. Mrs Neilson replaces outgoing Chief Financial Officer Stuart 
McKinstry who retired after 16 years, as previously announced. 

Release ends: 

For further information please contact: 

 

Michael Franks   Seeka Chief Executive officer  +64 21 356516 

Nicola Neilson  Seeka Chief Financial officer  +64 21 841606  

 

 


